
 

 

 

 
 

 
Osgoode Hall Courses Will Resume Monday, March 16, 2015 

Other Resumption Decisions to Follow  
 

Communication from the Executive Committee of Senate 
 

March 12, 2015 
 

The Executive Committee of Senate met on Thursday, March 12, 2015 to receive detailed information with 
respect to Faculty-specific remediation frameworks that would inform its consideration of options for resumption 
of classes.   

The Committee agreed that the following be added to the list of those courses currently exempt from suspension 
and consequently classes will resume on Monday, March 16, 2015 for: 

a) All courses in the JD programs offered by the Osgoode Hall Law School, on the understanding 
that CUPE 3903 work will not be replaced. 

After receiving other remediation frameworks, the Committee was able to identify a number of outstanding issues 
requiring resolution in order for classes to resume.  A revised institutional framework for resumption of classes 
on Tuesday, March 17, 2015 will be brought back to the Committee at a meeting on Monday, March 16 so that it 
can conclude its deliberations.  The Committee commits to announcing its decisions immediately following the 
meeting on Monday.     

 The Executive Committee of Senate would like to thank members of the community for their patience. 

ROXANNE MYKITIUK, Chair of Senate, March 12, 2015 
 


